
Weekly Message September 23, 2022 

Hello James Mowat Families, 

The beautiful weather and student enthusiasm made our Terry Fox run 
a huge success. Students enjoyed the opportunity to participate in a 
school wide event. A great big thank you to all the students and families 
who donated to this very worthwhile cause. 

Our Meet the Staff event was very well attended, and we had several 
new parents attend our Parent Council meeting. We encourage all 
parents to join us at our next meeting. We completed our elections and 
a huge thank you to all of our new executive council members for 
joining us this year.  

 

James Mowat staff and students will be observing National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation (NDTR) and Orange Shirt Day on Thursday, 
September 29th. We encourage all students to wear an orange shirt to 
school on Thursday to recognize the symbolism and importance of this 
day. A reminder that Friday, September 30th is National Day for Truth 
and Reconciliation and school will be closed. 

  

James Mowat Staff 

 


